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Alternative 3 or 5 are the only ones with vision for the future. We need Max here in Vancouver and
we need anew or additional bridge.
Stephen Brown Columbia Shores

Ring the bells that still can ring,
Forget your perfect offering.
There is a crack in everything.
Thats how the light gets in.
Leonard Cohen

"And as we let our own light shine, we unconsciously give other people permission to do the same. As we
are liberated from our own fear, our presence automatically liberates others." -Nelson Mandela

On May 9, 2008, at 11:15 AM, Columbia River Crossing wrote:

*** eSafe scanned this email for malicious content ***
*** | MPORTANT: Do not open attachnents from unrecogni zed senders ***


mailto:brostephen@gmail.com
mailto:/O=CRC/OU=FIRST ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=FEEDBACK






e-Update � May 9, 2008
 
Thank you for your interest in the Columbia River Crossing project.
 
This e-Update provides details about the Section 4(f) analysis contained in the Draft EIS.
 
On May 2, 2008, the Columbia River Crossing project reached a significant milestone and released its Draft Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) and Draft Section 4(f) Evaluation. 
 
Section 4(f) of the Department of Transportation Act (as described in federal regulations Title 23 CFR 774) states that the use of significant historic resources, public parks and recreation facilities, and wildlife refuges can only occur if there is no prudent alternative that would avoid the impacts, or the impacts are de minimis. De minimis impacts are those that "will not adversely affect the features, attributes or activities qualifying the  property for protection under Section 4(f)."
 
The Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) and the Federal Transit Administration (FTA) have proposed that the potential impacts from CRC alternatives to four public parks would qualify as de minimus impacts: 
		Waterfront Park

		Waterfront Trail

		Leverich Park

		Kiggins Bowl and Trail



 
Chapter five of the I-5 CRC Draft Environmental Impact Statement contains more details about each of these sites and the impacts.  
 
The project is seeking public input and review of these proposed findings of de minimis impacts, as well as other findings in the Section 4(f) evaluation. All comments received between May 2 and July 1, 2008, are identified as Draft EIS comments and will be formally responded to in the Final EIS, expected in 2009. A Final Section 4(f) Evaluation will also be issued at that time.   
 
Visit www.ColumbiaRiverCrossing.org to view the Draft EIS, learn where to read a printed copy and submit your comments. Or attend an open house, public hearing or informal question and answer session to learn more, talk to project staff and comment. The dates and locations of these events can be found on the project�s Web site.
 
An executive summary of the Draft EIS and a CD of the entire document are available at no charge. Printed copies may be purchased for $50 plus $7 for shipping. Contact the CRC project office at 866-396-2726 or feedback@columbiarivercrossing.org to order the document.
 
Columbia River Crossing contact information
 
Email: feedback@columbiarivercrossing.org
Mail: 700 Washington St, Suite 300
Vancouver, WA 98660
Phone: 360-737-2726 or 503-256-2726
Fax: 360-737-0294
 
www.ColumbiaRiverCrossing.org
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